
 

September 2022 
 
Dear Parents / Students  
 
Marrick Priory Away Weekend from Friday 30 September to Sunday 2 October 2022 / Years 8-13 

 

Thank you for your final payment for the Marrick weekend. Below is important information about the 
visit together with meeting dates for parents and students prior to our departure. 
 
Friday 30 September 2022 

08:50   Students to leave their weekend bag at the back of the Chapel 

15:35   Leave lesson, students to put their school bag in the Chapel and collect your weekend bag. 
  Get changed 
16:00   Meet in the Chapel 

16:15   Depart St Aidan’s by coach to Marrick Priory 

 

Sunday 2 October 2022 

16:15   Approximate arrival time at St Aidan’s.  Collect school bags from Chaplain’s Office. 
 

Items to take with you 

Warm indoor/outdoor/night clothes   Spare set of clothes in case they get wet 

Waterproofs       Slippers / indoor shoes 

Strong outdoor shoes     Pair of shoes which can get wet when canoeing 

Suntan lotion (should the sun shine!)   Towel(s) and washbag 

 
IMPORTANT MEETING FOR PARENTS AND STUDENTS 
I would like to meet with ALL students in the Chapel at 12:45 on Wednesday 21 September 2022. It is 
important that all students attend.  
 
We are also holding an online parents’ meeting on Monday 26 September 2022 at 18:30 and we would 
be grateful if you could all attend.  A link for the meeting has been sent through Teams to your child’s 
school email address where you can accept the invitation. 
 
CONTACT DETAILS 

Marrick Priory, Richmond, North Yorkshire DL11 7LD Tel: 01748 884434 
St Aidan’s Contact (out of hours)   Mr Holdsworth: 07785979914 
       Mrs Shores: 07441813726 
Regards 
 
Liz Shores 
Trip Leader 

 
 


